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Newsletter - April 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the Summer term.  It was lovely to see the children coming back 
into school on Monday, so eager to learn and well rested.  I hope you have all had 
an enjoyable Spring holiday and have begun to take advantage of some of the 
freedoms offered to us by the easing of COVID measures. 
 
 

 رمضان مبار ک

To all families celebrating Ramadan at the moment, from all at Castlefield School, 
we would like to wish you a peaceful and fortuitous month. 
 
 
 
Coming to school with the right things 
There are an increasing number of children who are not coming to school with the 
things they need.  Please ensure your child has their: 

• Lunch box 

• Reading record and homework 

• PE kit (if not already in school) 
Before they walk through the gates in the morning. 
 
 
COVID  
Castlefield (the area) still has a higher infection rate than other areas, nearly four 
and a half times the Buckinghamshire average. 
To protect staff and children, it is really important that you continue to play your 
part in reducing the spread of Corona.  Please ensure you are not visiting other 
households indoors and if your child is in school make sure you are socially 
distanced from each other and wear a mask (unless exempt) when dropping off and 
collecting your children.  

 
 
 
Cleaning up the woods 
Well done to our Year 4 team of litter pickers, who, before the holidays, helped the 
Children Rangers to clear up the litter and fly-tipping in the woods behind the 
school. 

Celebrating Learning 
 

 
Year 4 Clean-up team 

 

 
Year 5 Dissecting flowers 

 
Year 6 Roasting Marshmallows 

in Learning for Life 

 

 



  

Important Dates: 

Keep checking the website for any changes and new activities going on in school, including some great 

examples of work and learning. 

 

www.castlefieldschool.co.uk 

 

If you follow us on Facebook (Castlefield School, High Wycombe), you will see photographs and posts 

about the learning and fun activities that happen around the school. 

 

Wednesday 21st April Y2 Gardening Day 
Friday 23rd April Y6 Dinosaur Day 
Monday 26th April Y3 Ramadan Day 
Tuesday 27th April Y3 trip to Roald Dahl Museum 
Wednesday 5th May Y2 Performance Workshop 
Friday 7th May NSPCC Number Day 
Thursday 13th May Eid (TBC) 
Monday 17th May Eid afternoon (whole school) 
Friday 21st May Y5 Ancient Mayan Day 
  
Monday 31st May - Friday 4th June Half Term 
  
Monday 7th June INSET – No school 
Tuesday 8th June Children return 
Friday 11th June Reception - Little Red Riding Hood Theatre Show  
Friday 18th June Y5 Jungle Jonathon visit 
Tuesday 6th July Transition Day 
Sunday 11th July Sunday Funday - TBC 

Monday 12th July 
Reception and Nursery Sports Days 
End of Year Reports sent to parents 

Tuesday 13th July  KS2 Sports Day 
Wednesday 14th July KS1 Sports Day  
Monday 19th July Nursery Teddy Bears’ Picnic 
Tuesday 20th July at 6:00pm Y6 Leavers Event (evening) 
Wednesday 21st July Last day of term 
  
Thursday 22nd July – Thursday 2nd September Summer Holidays 
  
Friday 3rd September Children return to school 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Kann 

(Headteacher) 

http://www.castlefieldschool.co.uk/

